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September 16, 2008

To whom it may concern,

The purpose of this letter is to state that Products Direct. LLC, benefited from Ben Mammina, Target
Business Participation Program, which was instrumental on the MGM GRAND DETROIT PERMANENT
CASINO AND HOTEL COMPLEX PROJSECT.

Under the leadership and direction of Ben Mammina, Products Direct LLC, as a Detroit Based, Smali
Business, Minority & Woman Owned Supplier, we were able to be a part of an equal opportunity
employment plan, which ensured that at least 30% of the construction contracts and overall work force
had an opportunity to participate on a high level multi-million dollar development in Detroit, which was
achieved.

Mr. Mammina and his team from the start were on top of their game, providing us with all the resources
we needed, through the Qutreach meetings, farget business certification process, monitoring current
certified businesses, weekly certified payroll reports and providing electronic/personal assistance.

As a minority and women business owner, who has been in the construction industry for 30 years, this
seamless practice is welcomed and needed through-out this industry. Our company Products Direct.
LLC. extends our graduate.

if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me on my direct line 313-399-2447.

Sincerely,
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7/ Adrienne Bennett
President/CEQ
Products Direct. LLC

213-399-2447 - Fax: 313-653-0585 adricnncbcnnett@prodm‘tsdirt_‘ctllc.fom
15780 Schacfer - Detroit, Michigan 48227
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